# Newsletter Blurb for Sports

#### Week 3

School Cross Country training has begun at TPS.- Please remember to send your child to school on training days in appropriate shoes and clothes. Also if your child has medical issues it is important that they manage their own medication. Cross Country will now be held on Friday August 22, Week 6. Please mark this in your whanau diary and come along to support your child.

Win a share in 200k worth of sports prizes





We are collecting these stickers from Yummy apples. When your sheet is full of Yummy stickers return it to school and we will give you another sheet. If you buy bags of apples, there is a special sheet for you. You can get more sheets from the office. These stickers are being collected until the end of the term. By collecting these Yummy stickers we are able to get sports equipment for our

Tāmariki to use during morning tea and

lunchtimes.

For more information see here.

# **TPS Team Reflections**

<u>TPS Basketball</u>-the teams have been organised for Semester

2 (Term 3 and 4) and all players will be notified by their Manager about their first game time and venue in Week 4.

Semester Two will commence on Tuesday 12th August (Yr2-4 league) and Wednesday 13th August (Year 5-6 league) 2025



Takapuna Hawks training with Coach Adrian

<u>Takapuna Splashes</u>- one mixed team has been entered into the league and their competition for Term 3 has begun.

#### TPS Netball

Takapuna Tulips have been practicing their footwork and have improved a lot over the last couple weeks. They won their game 7-0 on this very windy Monday. Go Tulips!



# **TPS students in Action**

In the past week we have had our students involved in so many sporting opportunities; cross country training, run club, rippa rugby, football, bike track, sports x basketball, basketball, netball and cricket.





















<u>Rippa Rugby Festival</u> is coming up on August 14th and reminder notices have been sent out to all players and these need to be returned to Sports Notice box in Kereru by 8th August.

<u>Peninsular Football Festival for Year 3-6 students</u>- The registrations for this festival is closed and the teams have been organised for September 9th.

### Sport X Basketball

This is Wednesday after school from 3 - 4pm. If you are interested in signing up your child email regard@sports-x.nz or phone 020 4111 3590

#### Week 1

<u>School Cross Country date change</u>- Cross Country will now be held on Friday August 22, Week 6. Please mark this in your whanau diary and come along to support your child run.

### TPS Bike Track and Pump Track is open for Term 3 riders

Thank you to the Bike Ambassadors for continuing to maintain our school bikes and monitor the riders on the pump track and bike circuit. The bike track is open on Mondays and Thursday lunchtimes 1-1:30pm and each of the whanau groups get a turn once a fortnight. If your child can ride a bike then please encourage them to try cycling at TPS on Mondays and Thursday.

<u>Rippa Rugby Festival</u> is coming up in a couple of weeks at Onewa Domain - registrations are closed

When: Term 3 Thursday 14th August Save Day- Tuesday 19th August

We have registered one of each of these teams Boys Year 3/4 Girls Year 5/6 Boys Year 5/6

Football Festival for Year 3-6 students- registrations open NOW

North Shore United has invited TPS to participate in their football festival register here

Where

Bayswater Park

Time

9am - 2pm

When

Tuesday 9th September

🥋 Rain date: Wednesday 10th September

Cost

FREE

Format

The games will be 5 aside games with 6 to 7 players for each team. It's a fun, non-competitive festival, so we encourage complete newbies to get involved too.

<u>TPS Basketball</u>- This competition is for Primary School students and is played on Tuesday and Wednesday nights. Register here

Tuesday Leagues: Year 2-4 Mixed, Year 2-4 Girls and Year 5&6 Girls

Wednesday Leagues: Year 5&6 Mixed

Semester Two will commence on Tuesday 12th August and Wednesday 13th August 2025

Uniform: Sports shoes, navy blue shorts and each player will need to purchase a numbered TPS Basketball Singlet (\$50.00) from the school office.

Fees: Fees will need to be paid before your child is allocated a team.

TPS Netball- All the best for your first game of Term 3 this week.

<u>Takapuna Splashes</u>- TPS have entered a team into the Term 3 Splash Polo league starting on Sunday 20th July - Sunday 14th September at AUT Millennium Pool, this will be your second term playing as a team and you will be growing in confidence and developing your skills base. Have fun!

#### TPS in Action

<u>TPS Run Club-</u> Great effort to see 15 runners turn up for Run Club on Wednesday morning. If you would like to join us email <u>sports@tps.school.nz</u> or register <u>here</u>. Thanks to the 'Running Guides" who keep our runners safe on the course and are encouraging all the way. If your child is registered to run on Wednesday mornings please send them with another pair of shoes and socks as the 'runners' feet and shoes get very wet.



<u>Tui and Kiwi shoot hoops</u>- on Tuesdays we lower the basketball hoops for Kiwi and Tui. Great to see so many tamariki having a go.

<u>Touch Rugby and Rippa Rugby Taster -</u> On Tuesday this week TPS students had the opportunity to take part in Rippa Rugby Taster with Chris and Theo and they all looked like they were having fun. If your child would like to sign up for the Monday after school rippa rugby sessions register on <a href="mailto:enrollmy.com/msports-northshore">enrollmy.com/msports-northshore</a>





# Basketball X-Sport



Sport X Basketball program will be running a trial coaching session next Wednesday the 23rd of July for Years 0-4 at lunchtime on the basketball court. If your child is interested in attending these sessions.

# Win a share in 200k worth of sports prizes



a

from the



We are collecting these stickers from Yummy apples. When your sheet is full of Yummy stickers return it to school and we will give you another sheet. If you buy bags of apples, there is

special sheet for you. You can get more sheets

until the end of	office. These stickers are being collected
	the term. By collecting these Yummy
stickers we are	able to get sports
equipment for our	Tāmariki to use during morning tea and
	lunchtimes. For more information see here.
	1 of more information <u>see here</u> .